
 
 

 
 
 
 

Notification issued for MSME enterprises to continue to avail of all non-tax 
benefits of the category it was in before the re-classification, for a period of 

three years from the date of such upward change 
 
The Ministry of MSME vide S.O. 4926 (E) dated 18.10.2022 has notified that in case of an 
upward change in terms of investment in plant and machinery or equipment or turnover 
or both, and consequent re-classification, an enterprise shall continue to avail of all non-
tax benefits of the category it was in before the re-classification, for a period of three 
years from the date of such upward change. 
 
This decision has been taken after due deliberations with MSME stakeholders and is in line 
with the Aatma Nirbhar Bharat Abhiyan. The Ministry of MSME, Government of India, has 
allowed those registered MSMEs to continue to avail of non-tax benefits for three years, 
instead of one year, in case of an upward graduation in their category and consequent 
reclassification. Non-tax benefits include benefits of various schemes of the Government, 
including Public Procurement Policy, Delayed Payments, etc. 
 
Please contact for any query related to this mail to Ms Kaveri Verma, Research Assistant at 
kaveri.verma@phdcci.in    with a cc to Dr S P Sharma, Chief Economist | DSG at 
spsharma@phdcci.in   and Mr Sanjay Ahuja, Joint Secretary at  sanjay.ahuja@phdcci.in  , 
PHD Chamber of Commerce and Industry. 
 
   
  
  

 

  
Warm Regards, 

Dr S P Sharma 

Chief Economist | DSG 
PHD Chamber of Commerce and Industry   
PHD House, 4/2 Siri Institutional Area 
August Kranti Marg, New Delhi-110016, India
Tel: +91 49545454  
Fax: +91 11 26855450 
Email: spsharma@phdcci.in   
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